
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Principal’s Message 
 

“Every day is a new beginning take a deep breathe, smile and start again!” 

~Unknown~ 
 
I am sure your days continue to be busy with what everyone is calling the new 

normal.  Thank-you for supporting your child’s learning with distant education.  
Everyone at school is missing the children.  The Office ladies miss buzzing children 
in, the teachers miss working with their students, educational assistants miss 
working with the students they work with, I am missing the buzz in the hallway 
beside my office of students chatting and working and Mr. Munoz is missing 
cleaning up after all of the students.  Continue to try your best, and we will continue 
to communicate and work with families as we have been, to support our community 
in learning. 

    
We praise the Lord for the beauty of Spring! The hope the new buds on the 

trees and flowers starting to bloom bring.  We appreciate the sunshine. We have a 
renewed outlook with Spring!         

God Bless, 
         
        Miss Gilbert 

 

St. Gerard School 
40 Foster Street 

Winnipeg, Manitoba, R2L1V7 

Telephone:  (204) 667-4862 
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Web: www.stgerardschool.net 

 

May 2020 Newsletter 

 

Thank you to our many volunteers who gave their time and talents to our school 

community this school year.  We appreciate all that you have done for us~ too 

many things to mention.  Everything volunteers do for our school community help us 

to become a better community and closer to one another.  

 Volunteers are truly wonderful! 
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IMPORTANT REMINDER FOR OUR 
FAMILIES …. 

 

► ALL OUTSTANDING FEES 
(Tuition, School Bus, Before & After Program)  

are to be paid by June 27th 
 

          

 
 

May is the Month of Mary 

 

May is seen as the beginning of new  

life and the start of summer in Europe, 

Asia, and North America which makes 

this a logical time for the celebrations 

of Mary, who brought life into the 

world. 

Reminder 
Please check the 

 “LOST & FOUND” tables in 

the gym when you come to 

school.  There are items that 

have been left behind that 

we know someone owns.   

Items that are not claimed 

at the end of the year will be 

donated to a needy 

organization.  

 

Hot Lunch News 
       

Thank you to the many volunteers that 

made us lunch this year! 

                   

If you are able to volunteer to 

prepare lunches for the Hot Lunch 

Program in 2020/21, please 

contact the office during school 

hours (204) 667-4862. 
 

 
 

 

 

► Record of Volunteer Hours  
 will not be collected for this period of time.  If  
in-school classes resume this school year, the 

School Board will re-evaluate the volunteer hours 
program for the remainder of the school year.  

  

 

 
 

Thank You! 
 

Thank you to all families who participated in 
our Catholic Schools Easter Harvest Food 

Drive! 
We were able to give Harvest 4 large boxes of 

non- perishable food items! 
 

Great work donating! 
 
 


